
Ref. No. MCHI/CEO/13-14/206 
 

September 24, 2013 
 
To, 
Shri U.P.S. Madan (I.A.S.) 
Metropolitan Commissioner,  
Mumbai Metropolitan Region Development Authority, 
Government of Maharashtra, 
Mumbai  400 051. 
                                                       
Dear 

 
Cordial Invitation To Be the Guest of Honour at PROPERTY 2013, 

On Thursday, October 17th, 2013, at 11.00A.M., 
MMRDA Grounds, Bandra-Kurla Complex 

 
 
 
Greetings from MCHI-CREDAI, the association of Real Estate Developers from Mumbai 
Metropolitan Region (MMR). 

On behalf of the Managing Committee of MCHI-CREDAI, and on behalf of all the 
participants, I feel honoured to extend to you our Cordial Invitation to be the Guest of 
Honour at the 22nd Real Estate & Housing Finance Exhibition, on Thursday, 17th 
October 2013, MMRDA Grounds, BKC, Mumbai at 11.00.am. The Exhibition will 
continue till Sunday, October 20, 2013. 
 
MCHI-CREDAI members in the MMR have made a signal contribution to the 
development of the region, with world-class townships, residential complexes, Central 
Business Districts (like Bandra-Kurla Complex) Hospitality, Malls, Multiplexes, and 
more. MCHI-CREDAI members, collectively, account for 80% of the housing 
development in the organized sector in Mumbai.  

Our association has also been promoting the Real Estate industry to direct home and 
property buyers, by organising the largest, official real estate exhibitions, twice a year at 
MMRDA Grounds, Bandra-Kurla Complex. In addition, our association also organises 
international property exhibitions in centres like London, Dubai, Bahrain, Muscat, the US 
and Canada. 



Since our Expo would Show Case the Real Estate Developments in the whole of the 
MMR Region, your presence will give the Expo much needed prestige, and will give a 
huge boost to the participating exhibitors, who really put their best foot forward in this 
Mega Show.  
 
PROPERTY 2013 will offer a platform for member-developers, Banks, Housing Finance 
Institutions and Home & Property Buyers to meet and interact. The exhibition will run 
from 17th to 20th October, 2013. 
 
I personally invite you for the same on behalf of MCHI and we look forward to 
welcoming you as our Guest of Honour on the occasion. Your presence will add lustre to 
the occasion of the Inauguration. I understand you are going out of station on 17th or so.   
In that case, I would request you to please come any one of these dates 18th, 19th &     
20th October, 2013 as per your convenience.  

I shall be obliged for a line in early confirmation from your office, please. 
                    

 Yours  

 

(S. S. Hussain) 

 
To, 
Shri U.P.S. Madan (I.A.S.) 
Metropolitan Commissioner,  
Mumbai Metropolitan Region Development Authority, 
Government of Maharashtra, 
Mumbai  400 051. 
                                                       
 


